

5A Agar Place

930/242

The brick sample + slate sample were delivered by hand 28/9/93 relating to

5A Agar Place - approval of details

pursuant to conditions^{08/03} attached to pp granted in 1993 (9200094 R3).

Correspondence
to
Mr P Saunders
5A Agar Place
London NW1

Alice Lester
30/9/93

Submission of details of
boundary wall pursuant to
condition 02 and roofing materials
to be used on garage pursuant to
condition 03 of the planning
permission dated 12-7-93

Chair: RAH Notes: AEL

Attended by: MJ, LG, SW, DM, SH (RB for item 7)

1 SMT agenda items for the next meeting:

a) feedback on the last Public Health and Planning Committee. So far we know that the Committee wanted to see a range of budget cut options rather than a given package.

b) Budget update

c) Other bits and bobs eg guidelines for racial harrassment.

2 Weekly list

MJ was interested in the appeal on the New End Hospital.

3 RTPI Seminar on Audit Commission one year on

Sheri to attend subject to TNG approval.

4 Boundary changes

LG has met with Rudi to discuss changover arrangements. Rudi to go out in a van delivering and collecting relevant files etc. LG to circulate list of affected roads, but unlikely to cause many problems.

5 Building Control

Property in NW has raised conflict between Building Regs and HB requirements. Dick to raise issues with Dereck Pollard at next Building Control liaison meeting (still to be arranged) and David to discuss with HBMC at liaison meeting on 28/9.

6 AOBs

a) Alyson's cover. Fatima appointed. No starting date yet (Traffic Management don't want to lose her). LG to pursue.

b) Team Meetings. Re-arranged DC team meeting is on 5 October. General discussion about the need to decide future direction of/need for these meetings. Everybody to come up with new ideas. To be an item on the Team Meeting.

c) Inquiry Desk. Reminder that seminar is tomorrow - must be a positive session rather than a 3 hour winge.

d) DC Manual - MJ wants to reactivate/update etc. Dick to re-circulate old memo on what parts are incomplete/missing and to discuss at next DCMT.

7 Consultation documents on Conservation Areas and PPG15

Lengthy discussion about the draft paper. As many different opinions as there are officers on the way forward. David to check rigidity of timescale with DoE as paper currently needs to be finalised tomorrow. Everybody to give views to RB/DM